
 
 
 March 24, 2003 
 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 770 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau:  
 
 

Re:  CORRECTION TO BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 769 
PERTAINING TO CODE 889, EMPLOYMENT CONTRACTOR –  

TEMPORARY CLERICAL STAFF 
 
 
It has come to the Bureau’s attention that Bureau Circular No. 769 dated March 10, 2003 
contained an error in the table of residual market rates, loss costs and related rating values,  
as shown on Page 31 of that circular. 
 
The circular indicated that revisions to the Code 889 residual market rate and loss cost would 
be effective June 1, 2003.  In fact, Code 889 was not a part of Bureau Filing No. 0302, and 
these values will not change.   
 
The following are the current approved residual market rate, loss cost and related rating values 
for Code 889 which became effective December 1, 2002 and will remain in effect until further 
notice: 
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Expected Loss Factors Table 

 
CODE 
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LOSS 
COST 

MINIMUM 
PREMIUM 

 
A-1 
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 889 $ 0.59  $ 0.43  $ 340  $ 0.19  $ 0.21  $ 0.22 

 
 
The Bureau apologizes for any inconveniences this inadvertent error may have caused.   
 
 
 Timothy L. Wisecarver 
 President 
 
kg 
 
 

Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com for more information about this and 
other topics. 


